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	I-10 HOV Lane Project Groundbreaking Ceremony 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This morning, Deputy CEO Lindy Lee joined Caltrans Director Malcolm Dougherty and officials from the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the California Highway Patrol (CHP) for a groundbreaking event for I-10 HOV Lane Project between Puente Avenue and Citrus Street in Baldwin Park and West Covina. This is the second of three projects that, upon completion, will offer one continuous HOV lane from downtown Los Angeles to I-15 in San Bernardino County. As a funding partner, Metro contributed 77.5% of the project funding, programming $ 151.6 million towards the total cost of $ 195.6 million for construction of the HOV project. Media coverage of the event included KNX radio and Channel 18. Stories are anticipated to run this afternoon and tonight. To view the complete story as posted on The Source, please click here.  


	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, California 90012-2952
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447



